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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] City of Vaughan - Committee as a Whole meeting December 3, 2024 Line item 6-15
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 8:14:41 AM

 
 
 
From: Ron Corkum  
Sent: Saturday, November 30, 2024 10:50 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] City of Vaughan - Committee as a Whole meeting December 3, 2024 Line item 6-
15

 

 
Re Line item 6-15 – Motion by Councillors Iafrate and De Francesca for Endorsement of
Feasibility Study for Highway 407:
 
Highway 407 is underutilized due to high toll charges. This contributes significantly to heavy
truck traffic on Highway 401 and regional roads which would otherwise make use of Highway
407. I strongly support the motion of Councillors Iafrate and De Francesca asking that the
province implement a one year pilot program that will subsidize or eliminate tolls dedicated
truck lanes on Highway 407 and evaluate the impact on traffic congestion and efficiency. I am
asking that Vaughan councillors vote to support this motion.
 
Thank you,
 
Ron Corkum

 Lewes Way
Mississauga ON
L4W 3S4
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